
 

 

 

 
 

 

Notice 
2025 Municipal Budget and Fees  

 
The Township of Drummond/North Elmsley Council has scheduled a Special 
Meeting in the Council Chambers on November 1st, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. to 
consider the 2025 Operating and Capital Budget and any changes in fees. 
 
A Public Meeting to hear comments and answer questions from the public will be 
held on Tuesday, November 26th, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. The Township strongly 
encourages written comments to be submitted prior to the public meeting. 
 
The Township of Drummond/North Elmsley Council intends to adopt the 2025 
Budget at the Council meeting to be held on December 10th, 2024 at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Your participation at these meetings is welcome and encouraged. Copies of the 
draft budget will be available on the Township website as of October 28th, 2024 
or by contacting the Treasurer. 
 
DATED at Township of Drummond/North Elmsley this 15th day of October, 
2024. 
 
For Further Information contact:  Email: 
Angela Millar, Treasurer    amillar@dnetownship.ca 
Township of Drummond/North Elmsley  T: 613-267-6500 
310 Port Elmsley Road    Ext.215  
Perth ON K7H 3C7    www.dnetownship.ca  
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